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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, August 31, 2015 10:41 AM
To: 'Ellis, James F.'
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Attached Image
Attachments: 2684_001.pdf

James, 
As you are probably aware ACPW considers the wells to have been destroyed based on the contract you 
forwarded.  I’ll place the contract in the case file to provide the evidence, and have already closed the case on 
Geotracker using the August 25, 1997 closure letter date.  ACEH has not completed additional closure 
documentation, but is relying on the August 1997 date.  This email and the closed case on Geotracker should 
be sufficient to provide the documentation you need. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Ellis, James F. [mailto:jim@ellispartners.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 28, 2015 4:06 PM 
To: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health 
Cc: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Subject: FW: Attached Image 
 
Hello Dilan and Mark, I am attaching a contract that we authorized a long time ago to have the wells properly abandon.  
While we are still looking for further documentation I would like to ask that you consider this information as sufficient to 
close out this unrelated accounting matter that has created so many problems for us on our refinancing.  Does this get 
you comfortable so we can close this out?  
 
James F. Ellis 
Managing Principal 
 

 
 

111 Sutter Street, Suite 800 
San Francisco, CA 94104 
415.391.9800 
jim@ellispartners.com 
www.ellispartners.com 
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This message contains information which may be confidential and privileged. Unless you are the addressee (or authorized to receive for the addressee), 
you may not use, copy or disclose to anyone the message or any information contained in the message. If you have received the message in error, 
please advise the sender by reply email and delete the message. Thank you. 

 
From: canon@ellispartners.com [mailto:canon@ellispartners.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 28, 2015 2:18 PM 
To: Ellis, James F. 
Subject: Attached Image 
 
 












